
From: Greenleaf, Kim ./,F 
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 4:16 PM 
To: Bachteler, James J 
Subject: St Pete Intown Redevelopment Program TIF funds to be reallocated to Pier project and 

transportation and parking improvements 

James: 

At the 9/14 BCC meeting, the City of St Pete will be making a request to have $14 million in TIF funds for the 'Mixed Use 
Transportation Facility' in the lntown Redevelopment Program reallocated to the Pier project and transportation and 
parking improvements in downtown St. Pete. The gentleman listed below called our office today to voice his opposition 
in reallocating these funds. 

Tim Fitzgerald 
Palm Harbor, FL 

I wanted to make sure his phone call was included in the record for this item on the 9/141
h agenda . Please let me know 

if you have questions or require additional information. Thanks. 

Executive Aide to Commissioner Dave Eggers 
Pinellas Board of County Commissioners, District 4 
315 Court Street, Clearwater, FL 33756 
727-464-3276 office 
727-464-3022 fax 
kgreenleaf@pinellascounty.org 
www.pinellascounty.org 

All government correspondence is subject to the public records law. 
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